
Stepping Up Sanitation
While we have always prided ourselves on presenting a pristine environment for all of our guests, in an effort to reduce the spread 

of COVID-19 we are now implementing a more stringent & robust list of sanitation practices for all of our golf patrons. 

SANITIZED

SANITIZED For additional information regarding our safety and sanitation procedures at Legacy Golf, please call the Golf Shop at 678-318-7861 or email to legacygolf@lanierislands.com.

ADDITIONAL EFFORTS FOR 
TOURNAMENTS &  
GROUP OUTINGS

•	 For all tournaments, golf carts will 
be spaced out to promote social 
distancing.

•	 Banquet tables will be spaced 8 
feet apart. Buffets will be staff 
supervised & serving utensils will 
be sanitized continually. 

•	 Face masks can be supplied and 
are highly recommended for large 
group golf events.

•	 Optional Split Tee Start - Groups 
start every 10 minutes off #1 tee 
and #10 tee. Accommodates up to 
26 teams (104 players).

•	 Optional Single Tee Start - For 
smaller groups of 40-60 that 
would typically have run a shotgun 
format.  Groups start every 10 
minutes off #1 tee only. 

DAILY GOLF SAFETY MEASURES 

All golf carts are thoroughly 
sanitized between guests with 

special attention to all touch points

All range balls are cleaned  
with soap and water after  

every use

No-touch flag sticks remain in holes 
at all times with device inside the 

hole for touchless golf ball retrieval

Golf staff members are required to 
wear face masks while inside the 

building at all times

Golf Shop and Golf Grill are cleaned 
and sanitized hourly. Beverage 

carts are cleaned daily and touch 
points sanitized hourly

SANITIZED

Masks required when sharing 
a golf cart with another player 
who does not live in the same 

household


